Republic ni tbe Philippines

Bepartment of Education
REGION VI - WESTERN VISAYAS
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF AKLAN

January 23, 2024

To: Public Schools District Supervisors
Principals-In-Charge of the District
Heads of Public Elementary, Secondary and Integrated Schools
District/School SBFP Coordinators
All Others Concerned

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:
This is to inform the field that the delivery of School-Based Feeding
Program (SBFP) — Nutritious Food Products (NFP) will be put on hold on January
29, 2024 due to Semestral Break. The delivery of these nutritious products will
resume on February 5, 2024.

Please be guided accordingly.

Thank you.
Very truly yours,
FOR THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT
OCRITO

inis ve Officer V
Administrative Services
In-charge of the Division
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